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Bates, Tamara

Subject: FW: May 2 Meeting and Vote

From: Teresa G < >

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2024 10:40 AM

To: Bates, Tamara <Tamara.Bates@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron
<Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy
<Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom
<Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-
Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson,
Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca>

Subject: May 2 Meeting and Vote

I External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Hello,

| am a lifelong citizen of Hamilton and | am concerned about discounts for warehouse developers in this city. I'm asking
for council to vote no on May 2 to a continuation of these tax discounts.

It is deeply upsetting that the city gives tax discounts to developers who want to build on wetlands. These areas need to
be protected, not destroyed. The current 37% discount should be eliminated entirely with no exemptions for industrial
expansion.

Industrial developers who build on unserviced farmland should pay higher DCs compared to those that remediate and
build on brownfields inside the urban area where infrastructure already exists.

| and all other Hamilton taxpayers have not been consulted about DCs exemptions, which will transfer significant costs
from developers straight to taxpayers. Developers, not taxpayers should pay for growth.

Thank you

Teresa Gregorio





